
 
 
 
 
 

Ref. No. PG-030484 
 
June 19, 2003 
 
 
Forrest W. Miller, C.F.M 
Director of Support Services 
Lake Washington School District No. 414 
15212 N.E. 95th Street 
Redmond. Washington 98052-2536 
 
Subject:      Puget Sound Energy Redmond Construction Project 
 
We have received your letter of May 23, 2003 concerning the limited time available to comment 
on Puget Sound Energy’s Redmond Construction Project.  We apologize for this inconvenience 
and as a result of your concern we will require a longer comment period for future construction 
projects that must comply with 480-93-020 WAC Proximity Considerations or 480-93-030 WAC 
Proscribed Areas.  
 
We will notify representatives from Puget Sound Energy to inform them of your interest in this 
project.  They will be required to notify the Commission prior to the start of the Redmond 
project.  This will allow the Commission to keep abreast of project status and allows the 
Commission to perform periodic unannounced inspections.   
 
We appreciate your feedback concerning this important issue.  Thank you for your interest in 
pipeline safety. 
 
Feel free to contact me directly at (360) 664-1322 if you have any questions or comments 
concerning this or other pipeline safety projects.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joe Subsits 
Pipeline Safety Engineer 
 
 
cc. Kaaren Daugherty, Puget Sound Energy 
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